From: wichae! kenney [N

Sent: 08 August 2024 19:29
To: Planning
Subject: Objection: Planning Application 2024/0479/P
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| object to planning application 2024/0479/P - 100 and 100a Chalk Farm Road due to:
1)Heritage harm

3)Too tall for the location

3)Loss of light inflicted on nearby residents

Name and address:
Michael and Thara Kenney, 56b Chalk Farm Road, NW18AN.



